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NEWS LETTER
DECEMBER 1958

THE FEDERAL RESERVE FLOW-OF-FUNDS AND SAVING PROJECTS

An informal report on the current status and future development of the
Federal Reserve work on flow-of-funds accounts and saving statistics.

CHAIRMAN: R. Duane Saunders, Assistant Chief, Debt Anaiysis Staff
Treasury Department

SPEAKER : Stanley J. Sigel, Chief, Flow-of-Funds and Savings Section
Board of Governors of the Federal
Reserve System

DISCUSSANTS: Earl Hicke, Assistant Director, Research and Statistics Dept.
International Monetary Fund

Kenneth M. Wright, Assistant Director of Economic Research
Life Insurance Association of America

Date: Wednesday, Decemwber 17, 1958
Time: 8:00 p.m.
Place: Room 1 (downstairs), Hall of Government

George Washington University
21lst and G Streets, N. W.

Those members who will be unable to attend the annual meeting of
the American Statistical Association in Chicago December 27-30 may be
interested to know that the American Association for the Advancement
of Science will hold its annual meeting in Washington December 26-31.
Sessions of interest to statisticians will be among those presented,
including a special series comprising the Conference on Scientific
Manpower. Further information way be obtained from AAAS headguarters
at 1515 Massachusetts Ave. N. W. or from the chairman of the publie
information committee, Windsor P. Booth, at the National Geographic

Society.




